Ridley JR ABA

Board Policy on Alcohol Usage

General Rule:

Alcohol usage is not permitted on any Ridley JR ABA managed properties under any circumstances. This
includes the all indoor areas and the outside grounds of any Ridley JR ABA managed facility no matter
what the event.

Rationale:

In order to protect the safety of, and set a good example for, the children in our program, we cannot
allow alcohol usage in or on any property at any time managed by the ABA event when any child is in
attendance. The Board is committed to the improving the overall ABA experience for all children and
alcohol has no place at any Ridley JR ABA game where children are in attendance.

Other Guidelines:

As a role model for Ridley JR ABA Children, all Ridley JR ABA coaches and board members are expected
to use discretion when drinking alcohol for their own safety and the reputation of the Ridley JR ABA.



